
 
 

Area 53 Assembly Meeting 
Archives Committee Report – September,12th 2021 

 
The Archives Committee with the help from a couple other folks managed to 
move several boxes of materials to our temporary space (Affordable Care 
Health Clinic).  The sorting and documenting of the items is on-going.  Thanks to 
all who supported the move and continue to support the Archives Committee.  
We have purchased a shelving unit and archival storage boxes to support the 
work.   We plan to revisit the collection of oral histories at our next committee 
meeting.   

The National A.A.  Archives Workshop has been cancelled, and there is not a 
plan to have a hybrid or on-line option.   Folks are working to obtain refunds for 
their expenses.   

The Archives Committee is seeking volunteers that have experience and 
knowledge related to developing displays and digital presentations.  The 
Archives Committee has decided not to accept donations for the Area Archives 
at this time.  We need to work on inventorying and sorting what we have before 
we take on new items.   
 
The Archives Committee continues to meet once a month on the fourth 
Saturday of each month at 9:00 a.m. on Zoom.    
Meeting ID: 972 9646 8435  Password: Archives 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Teri Gardner, Chair 
A/53 Archives Committee  


